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Sarah Talbert <sarah.talbert@como.gov>

Evan Prost <evanprost@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 11, 2023 at 7:58 PM
To: wlabpublic@como.gov, Evan Prost <evanprost@gmail.com>

Dear members of the Columbia W&L Board,
| was disappointed that the Sept. 12 W&L Board meeting was cancelled. Could you please let me know why
it was cancelled?

| am concerned that the utility rate cost-of-service that was approved by the City Council this summer is
regressive in its structure. It will raise rates for low users and lower rates for high users. This runs counter to
economic justice and energy conservation.

Please consider the alternative proposal put forward by Jim Windsor, retired assistant director of W&L.

Thank you,
Evan Prost

1402 Gary St.
Col. 65203
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